Board of Selectmen
Library Meeting Room
November 20, 1995
Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairwoman Carolina
Kiggins. Selectmen present included John Ryerson, Cynthia Paine,
David Ernst and Ira Wood. Acting Town Administrator Bill Hinchey
was also in attendance.

Mr. Hinchey outlined the goal setting process for this evening‘s
meeting. The Board reviewed their 1995 priorities and identified
and modified other goals.

The Board discussed other business including:

a) Town fire truck providing electrical power to Congregational
Church during power outage of November 19th - there was a consensus
that Fire Chief Henson be requested to attend next Monday’s meeting
to explain this matter and for Acting Town Administrator Hinchey to
prepare a report for the Board

b) Roger Putnam updated the Board on the status of the Town
Administrator search

c) Long Pond Road paving project - discussion included the contract
with Northern Paving and responsibility for negotiating a
settlement with the company. There was a consensus that the Acting
Town Administrator will represent the Town at tomorrow’s
negotiating meeting and will forward a recommendation to the Board.
d) process for inspection of premises for renewal of liquor
licenses - there was a consensus of the Board that the building
department be asked to conduct the inspections

The meeting adjourned at 9:32 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
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